
 

 

 

May 22, 2019 

 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 

 

Beginning Monday, June 10th through Wednesday, June 19th, the Airport’s west runway, Runway 
1L/19R, will be closed continuously for multiple runway maintenance related efforts. During this 
closure, arriving and departing aircraft will use the Airport’s east runway, Runway 1R/19L, and/or 
Runway 10-28, which is the Airport’s east-west runway.  
 

During this closure, we will accomplish runway rubber removal and associated runway painting 

efforts, which typically take place in the June timeframe each year. 

 

The work referenced above will be completed as quickly as possible over the current dates outlined 

above. As always, weather conditions and other factors will contribute to how quickly this work can 

be completed.    

 

Sincerely,  

   
Adam Bouchard  

Director of Operations   

 


